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The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, November 10, 2020, at 3:30 p.m., via Zoom. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written.
SU President Charles Wight made announcements and answered questions.
Provost Karen Olmstead made announcements and answered questions.
The Senate President made an announcement.
The Faculty Welfare Committee presented a memorandum on alternative COVID testing and campus access for remote Faculty and high risk Faculty, which was discussed.
The General Education Steering Committee presented the first part of a comprehensive introduction to the proposed new General Education model, which was discussed.
The meeting adjourned at 5:01 p.m.
Jennifer Martin, Secretary
